
Question on Notice  
No. 520  

Asked on 19/04/06 
 
Mr G Malone asked the Minister for Public Works, Housing and Racing (MR 
SCHWARTEN) – 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to applications for special purpose disability housing from residents of 
the Jacana Acquired Brain Injury Centre at Bald Hills –  
 
(1) How many applications have been received within the last three financial years and 

for the current year to date? 
 
(2) How many applications were approved? 
 
(3) Of the applications approved, how many applicants were unable to take up the 

offer of housing because of the lack of other community support services? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The department has not received an application from the Jacana Acquired Brain Injury 
Centre seeking Community Housing funding. As this organisation is not funded by the 
department, the department is unable to provide details about its client numbers or 
their specific needs. 
 


